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Head of National Police
General Pol. H.M. Tito Karnavian	
National Police Headquarters
Jl. Trunojoyo No.3, Kebayoran Baru
Jakarta Selatan 12110 Indonesië
E-mail: mabes@polri.go.id 

Amsterdam, November 2017

Dear General,

I wish to express my deep concern about the attack on the offices of the Indonesian and Jakarta Legal Institutes (YLBHI and LBH Jakarta) on 17 September 2017. 

I therefore urge you to promptly implement measures to guarantee the safety of the staff of the Indonesian and Jakarta Legal Aid Institutes, and to enable the continuation of their legitimate work at their offices.

In addition, I call on you to promptly open an impartial, thorough and effective investigation into the threats and attacks against the Office of the Indonesian and Jakarta Legal Aid Institute.

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. I am kindly awaiting your reply.

Yours sincerely,

